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You didn’t miss it – there was no newsletter in 
January! 

PTL Meeting Recap (1/16/19): 

Our last meeting was held on January 16, 2019 at 
5:45 pm.  We went through current totals from all 
fundraisers to-date and reviewed plans for our 
Spring events.  We always welcome parent input.  
Please consider joining us at our next PTL 
meeting.  Remember – room parents must attend 
at least 2 PTL meetings per school year. 

Keep up to date on PTL Events 

Please “like” the St. John’s Facebook page where 
we post upcoming events and updates:   
https://www.facebook.com/stjohnsracine.org /  
 
Another way to keep up to date is on the school’s 
website: www.stjohnsracine.org 
 

PTL Contacts: 
 

Amanda Kotowski 
akotowski@wi.rr.com 

 
Janet Pesch 

pesch@stjohnsracine.org 

 

Father/Daughter Dance: 
Make a Splash- Under the Sea! The St. John's 
PTL invites all fathers and daughters to attend the 
Father-Daughter Dance on Saturday, February 
2nd from 6-8 pm.  The dance will take place in the 
gym and will feature a D.J., a photo booth, drinks 
and dessert.  The cost is $10 per family.   

Thank you to Emily Cicerale and Amanda Knoell 
for all their hard work in organizing this highly 
anticipated event!    

Derango’s Pizza Sales:  

Our Derango’s Pizza Sale is coming up in 
February.  Pizza delivery will be March 13.  If 
every family bought just 1 pizza, we would make a 
profit of at least $300.  These pizzas make for a 
great quick meal for everyone’s busy schedule!   
 

We Need You: 
We would like to thank everyone who has 
participated in the activities and fundraisers 
the PTL has held thus far this school year.  
PTL has a budget for the year set at $9100 to 
provide enriching school activities and family 
events.  This is only possible through our 
fundraising events.   
 
If you have not participated in a fundraiser yet, 
please consider the opportunities we have coming 
up (pizza sale, variety of dine-out nights, school 
auction, etc).  Any additional funds raised over the 
budget will go towards the science lab renovation. 
 

PTL Up-dates: 

 Fundraiser up-dates: 
o Christmas Carnival of Lights: $130 
o Spirit Run:  $1,655.39 
o Spirit wear:  $211.95 

 

 Thank you to our amazing faculty and staff.  
PTL surprised them with a coffee/hot 
chocolate bar and spaghetti meal basket this 
holiday season. 

 To celebrate Lutheran School’s week, PTL 
sponsored a guest presenter and snacks for 
the students on pajama day! 

Dates to Remember 

February 

2:  Father/Daughter Dance 

8-22:  Derango’s Pizza Sale  
 
13:  Blaze Pizza Dine out night 
 
New Date – Cookie Walk will be April 11, 2019 
 
TBD – Spring Spirit Wear Sale 

 Watch the St. John’s Facebook page to 
see “What’s New” for 2019! 
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